GPF Corporation delivered donation to treat people afflicted with a club foot
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E‘PF Corporation runs a Social Program called "with your change | will again walk" at 200 sales
outlets of Fybeca, Sana Sana and Victoria Pharmacies in the Guayas Province. Last year, in
2014. GPF Corporation struck an agreement with the Junta de Beneficencia Roberto Gilbert
Children “s Hospital in Guayaquil with a purpose to benefit children of scarce means born with a
club foot (a deformation of lower limbs).

As part of the agreement last February 11th of 2015, GPF Corporation contributed $ 55,901.88
(fifty five thousand nine hundred and one dollars with eighty eight cents.) to the Junta de
Beneficencia de Guayaquil Roberto Gilbert Children’s Hospital. This amount is the result of
voluntary donations from Fybeca and Sana Sana Pharmaceutical clients who decided to
support the social program called "with your change | will walk again."

Monica Sevilla, Corporate Responsibility General Manager for GPF Corporation and Doctor
Enrique Valenzuela, Hospital Technical Director were in charge of donations delivery
ceremonies. Eng. Omar Hernandez, Corporation Assets Control Head on a National Level, Eng.
Jessica Pefia, Dr. Roberto Gilbert Children’s Hospital Head of Services to Patients and other
workers were also in attendance.

We thank GPF Corporation and the community at-large for making it possible for children with a
club foot to walk and enjoy a better future.




